
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for scheduling your recent outpatient procedure 

with us at [Facility Name]. We strive to provide the best possible experience for our patients, and 

your feedback is invaluable in helping us achieve that goal. 

We kindly request that you take a few moments to share your thoughts on the scheduling 

process, as well as any other aspects of your visit. Your insights will help us enhance our 

services for future patients. 

Please click on the link below to complete a brief survey: 

Patient Feedback Survey 

Thank you for your time and for choosing [Facility Name]. We look forward to hearing your 

thoughts! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

